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Fred.Olsen Cruise Lines

Group travel organisers on board Braemar at Leith

Sep 04, 2017 16:22 BST

Groups celebrate departures from

Scotland with Fred. Olsen Cruise Lines in
2018!

Staff from Fred. Olsen Cruise Lines teamed up with the Association of Group
Travel Organisers (AGTO) on Friday (1* September 2017) to welcome 30
group travel organisers on board Braemar in Leith, Scotland.

The event, which was the newly-formed AGTO Scotland’s first ever organised
ship visit, was designed to promote Fred. Olsen’s range of group travel



friendly cruises, departing from Rosyth (Edinburgh) in 2018.

Visitors were treated to a ‘Welcome Drinks’ reception, a guided tour of the
ship (to view the cabins and public rooms) and a fantastic hot buffet lunch,
before 929-guest ship Braemar sailed on to Dundee the following day.

Ellie Fulcher, Sales Manager for Groups for Fred. Olsen Cruise Lines, said:
“Our guests had a wonderful day and enjoyed the opportunity to find out
more about our diverse range of sailings from Scotland for groups: from five-
night cruises to Norway, to the epic 14-night sailing to Scandinavia and St
Petersburg.

“As winners of the ‘Best Cruise Line Operator for Groups’, by readers of the
Group Travel Organiser magazine for the past seven years, new and
established groups booking a Fred. Olsen cruise can be confident that they
will be well-looked after from start to finish.”

Joining the Fred. Olsen team was Mike Bugsgang, Chief Executive of AGTO,
who said: “Whilst berthed in the Port of Leith, Braemar proved the perfect
location for AGTO Scotland’s first ever event.

“Further AGTO Scotland events are planned for later in the year and
discussions will take place with VisitScotland and other AGTO members in
the country regarding a programme for 2018.”

He added that the turnout from group travel organisers was ‘excellent’ thanks
to the arrangements made by attendee David Urquhart Travel’s Emma
McMillan, who was recently appointed a Director of AGTO.

Fred. Olsen’s 1,550-guest flagship Balmoral is offering a range of cruise
holidays for groups, departing from Rosyth between May and July 2018.
These include the L1814 nine-night ‘German Waterways’ cruise, sailing on
31 May, theseven-night L1817 ‘Diamonds, Chocolates and Canals’ sailing,
departing on 30" June, and the L1818 five-night ‘Scottish Isles with a Taste
of Norway’ cruise, departing on 7" July.

Groups are welcome on all Fred. Olsen cruises and, depending on the size of
the group, they may be eligible for a choice of ‘added value’ benefits. Fred.



Olsen's bespoke groups’ service appeals to all types of groups, including
family and friendship groups, corporate and incentive groups, and all kinds of
clubs, associations and societies.

For group bookings and enquiries, please contact Fred. Olsen Cruise Lines’
dedicated Group Sales Department on 01473 746169 (Monday to Friday, 9am
until 5pm), or e-mail group.sales@fredolsen.co.uk. For further information on
Fred. Olsen Cruise Lines, visit the website at www.fredolsencruises.com

Fred. Olsen Cruise Line operates in the UK with four intimately sized ships for
a more personal cruising experience.
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